
ANN SCOTT 
FIRST LADY OF FLORIDA 

Dear Teachers and Administrators, 

This school year, I want to personally invite you and your students to tour the 
Florida Governor's Mansion and learn more about the rich history of our great state. 
Located just ten blocks north of the Florida State Capitol, Rick and I are proud to call 
the Mansion home. · 

Highlights ofthe tour include visits to all public rooms in the house, art work on 
loan from museums across the state, and various mementos highlighting milestone 
moments ofFlorida's history. 

Students and families are welcome to visit the Governor's Mansion any time 
throughout the year, during normal business hours. Please make reservations at 
least two weeks in advance by contacting the Governor's Mansion curator, Carol 
Beck, at 850·717 ·9345. Additional resources including educational materials, lesson 
plans, and frequently asked questions are also available online at 
www.floridagoyernorsmansion.com. 

Finally, I would love the opportunity to visit your school, read to students, and 
answer their questions as I travel the state. Ifyou would like to be added to my list 
ofschools to visit, please contact Taylor Nash at 850·717-9341. 

Thank you for all you do to help ensure that Florida's students are successful in 
school and in life. 

Sincerely, 

Ann Scott 
First Lady ofFlorida 

The Governor's Mansion 

700 North Adams Street 


TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32303 

ll@FLAnnScott (850) 488-4661 • FAX (850) 922-6110 www.FLGov.com 
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